
 

19th September 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  New Year 7 Parents’ Evening, Monday 26th September 5.30 – 6.30 pm 
 
We are writing to invite you to a special evening for new parents/carers, whose children have just 
started in Year 7.  The purpose of the evening is for you to meet your child’s form tutor, and discuss 
the support and encouragement that parents and teachers can give to the pupils.  It will be an 
opportunity to ask questions that you may have after this first few weeks of your child being at 
CHSA.  Your child in Year 7 should not attend as this meeting is for parents/carers only. 
 
The evening will start at 5.30 pm in the New Hall where you will be welcomed by the PPM and 
DPPM of Year 7 along with their form tutors.  If you have any questions members of the Year 7 
Pastoral Team will be there to answer them.  From 6.00 – 6.30 pm parents will have the opportunity 
to meet with the form tutors to be introduced and answer any questions. 
 
Car parking will be available on the school premises through the Claremont Avenue entrance.  
We look forward to seeing you next Monday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms M Woolford      Mr B Retter  
Year 7 Pupil Progress Manager Year 7 Deputy Pupil Progress Manager 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Reply Slip: 
Childs Name:__________________________________________________ Form: ___________ 
 
1 seat / 2 seats (delete as applicable) 
 

  


